
A PERSONAL MESSAGE FROM 

RUDY CUZZETTO, MPP 
MISSISSAUGA-LAKESHORE 

 

  

Celebrating the 32nd Falun Dafa Day 

 

Dear friends, 

 

On behalf of the residents of Mississauga-Lakeshore, it is my pleasure to extend best 

wishes and greetings to the Falun Dafa community.  

 

The principles of “truthfulness, compassion, and forbearance” are welcomed and valued 

in our province. In celebration of the 32nd anniversary of Falun Dafa’s public 

introduction, we spread kindness to one another and foster a more harmonious world. 

 

The Falun Dafa Association of Canada is much appreciated for its dedication to 

showcasing years of Chinese tradition and history, as well as for its colorful and rich 

presentation of Chinese culture.  

 

I'd like to wish the Chinese community a Happy Year of the Dragon and all the best for 

the upcoming years as you come together with loved ones, neighbors, and friends to 

celebrate Chinese culture. 

 

 

 

 

Main Legislative Building, Toronto 

May 13th, 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

Rudy Cuzzetto, MPP 

Mississauga-Lakeshore 


